
The Oregon Legislature needs to keep all of Douglas County together. To divide our community would be 
an attempt at  
making us unrepresented of our way of life and our families legacies. Douglas County is unique and 
needs to be one unit. 
 
I am in favor or the B proposal that is less gerrymandered. We have been told that the legislature wants 
to represent us, 
then do the right thing and pass the B proposal. 
 
Thank you 
Valynn Currie 
6387 Old 99s 
Roseburg, OR 97471 
541 430-0195 

 


